
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

March 2025 
 

 
Dear Families 
 

We are pleased to invite you to our Easter bingo event on the 

evening of Thursday 10th April which will be held at St Peters 

Primary School, eyes down 7pm. 
 

Our PTFA would be grateful if you were able to support this 

fundraiser by donating an item to make up one of the hampers.  
 

On Friday 4th April children will be invited to come to school in 

non-uniform in exchange for a prize.  Each class has been 

allocated a category and we ask that pupils bring in a donation 

from the class category, see table below.   
 

Nursery:  
Easter Eggs  
(Easter confectionery, crafts, gifts) 

Reception:  
Easter Eggs 
(Easter confectionery, crafts, gifts) 

Year 1:  
Toiletries  
(bath, beauty items) 

Year 2:  
Gardening Items  
(seeds, tools, pots, plants) 

Year 3:  
Groceries - Evening Meal Items  
(sauces, rice, pasta, naans, poppadum, chutneys) 

Year 4:  
Household Goods and Homeware  
(cleaning/laundry products, photo frame, candle ) 

Year 5:  
Craft Items  
(paper, pens, colouring books, crafting items like sequins and 
stickers) 

Year 6:  
Confectionery and Drinks  
(chocolate and sweets, soft drinks/alcohol in cans, bottles or 
cartons) 

 

Please note this is just a guide and we would be  

extremely grateful for anything you can donate. 

 

Please bring in your donation to the school office. 
 

We thank you in advance for your generosity and support and look forward to seeing you on 

10th April. 

 

Best wishes 

St Peters PTFA 
 

Non-Uniform Day Friday 4th April 

in exchange for a prize for the Easter Bingo Thursday 10th April 


